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What is happening in Limpopo? 

 

Celebrating the Month of Love  

Members are aware that February is the Month of Love where everyone is expected to show appreciation 

of those they love. The PSA in Limpopo does not want to be left out and wants to share some love with 

members. There is no love without giving and the PSA will thus be giving some goodies to members. The 

competition will run until 27 February 2024 at 16:00.  

 

Entry is easy! All you need to do is to take a picture of yourself, wearing PSA regalia, and include the 

following information:  

 

• PSA/Persal/Salary Number;  

• Cell Number;  

• Email Address;   

• Workplace; and  

• The reason why you should win the hamper?  

 

The entry must be sent to Paulina Moloto on Whatsapp on 082 880 8957 or email 

Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za. Entries received after closing date and time will not be considered.  

 

The PSA is the Union with Soul and does not only care about dealing with members’ rights and interests, 

but also cares about communities and members and thus from time to time runs competitions to reward 

loyal members. The PSA is a labour home for more than 250 000 public-sector employees, including 

Police Officers, Teachers, Prison Warders, Doctors, Nurses, Government employees, Health workers, 

and University employees. The PSA is a call away. Find the PSA on most social-media platforms, 

including Facebook, Instagram, X, and YouTube.  

 

Employees who are not yet members of this growing and caring Union, are urged to contact Lawrence 

Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / 

paulina.moloto@psa.co.za.  
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